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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Attention: Mr.David Stawick

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

I have been trading the forex for several years. While I have had a learning curve as with anything the forex has
allowed me to have a skill to generate some extra money from home.

The proposed new leverage change idea is not a good idea in my opinion. It will make it where small traders as
myself cannot stay in.

I ask that you do not pass the change as a law. I am not for it.

Thank you,
Michael Coleman


